The Non-Insured Health Benefits (NIHB) program provides eligible First Nations and Inuit
clients, residing in Canada, with coverage for a range of health benefits, including mental
health, that are not covered through other social programs, private insurance plans, or
provincial/territorial health insurance.

Our clinicians are enrolled with the Non-Insured Health Benefits (NIHB) program, and we
can submit claims directly to NIHB, so clients do not pay fees at point of service.

To learn more about the NIHB mental health support program click here;
https://www.sac-isc.gc.ca/eng/1576441552462/1576441618847

To see if you’re eligible for the NIHB program, click here;
https://www.sac-isc.gc.ca/eng/1574187596083/1576511384063

Clients with questions about eligibility, should contact their NIHB Regional Office.
You can find contact information by region here;
https://www.sac-isc.gc.ca/eng/1579274812116/1579708265237




